


 

 

 V. Groves-Scott, Kale Gober, and Ray Simon will be attending a meeting with 

staff from the Winthrop Rockefeller Foundation in December.  

 P. Mehl announced that one of the UCA Ethics Bowl teams placed fourth out of 

32 and will be going to the national competition.  

 

5. Provost’s Announcements 

 

 The Council of Deans will next meet on December 13 at 9:00. 

 The upcoming Campus Talk events are scheduled for February 27 and April 3 

during x-period. 

 Bear Facts Day will be on Friday, December 8. The Board of Trustees will attend 

the opening event. 

 The December 8 Board meeting will be at 1:00 p.m. 

 The Council needs to catalogue the use of the Student Success and Retention 

funds this year. Note how the funds were used and document the 

results/participation data. This information will be used when requesting future 

funds. 

 

 

The meeting adjourned at 11:40 a.m. 


